316 S. GREENE STREET TELEPHONE

3—6925

oo VY

October 16, 1950

Mr, YVermit Geary
R. F. D.
Walnutport, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Geary:

: It ig indeed a pleasure to reply to your report
of reception of WCOG at 1320 Kc on October 13th,
4258 t% 5:30 AM EST. Your report was entirely
correct.

We appreciate your interest and report of
reception and would like to be acded to your

1iet of verified stations. We would like to rear
fro§ you again in the future. Thank you very
much.

Sincerely yours,
Enad L Goke

Ernest C, Paté, Jr.
¢hief Engineer
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